
NEWS RELEASE:  

 GREENFIELD-CENTRAL COMMUNITY SCHOOL CORPORATION 

Greenfield, IN​ (October 18, 2019):  Greenfield-Central Community School Corporation continues to fully 
cooperate with the State Board of Accounts to address payroll issues that the District first identified and 
brought to the attention of the SBOA in the fall of 2018.  

In late August 2018, G-CCSC Superintendent, Dr. Harold Olin, became suspicious and discovered an 
improper allocation of funds.  He promptly ordered an independent review and reported the issue to 
the SBOA office.  That external audit, conducted by an experienced school business official, validated the 
Superintendent’s concerns surrounding overpayment of contract compensation to three district level 
administrators. 

In October 2018, almost immediately after completing its own investigation, Greenfield- Central 
Community School Corporation took corrective action to avoid similar issues from occurring. The District 
instituted additional internal controls, implemented increased checks and balances, and simplified 
contracts to make them more transparent for all stakeholders.  

“We are committed to being efficient stewards of our community’s tax dollars and doing whatever is 
necessary to ensure this won’t happen again,” said Dr. Olin. “As a result of both our internal inquiry and 
the SBOA’s investigations, we promptly strengthened our internal controls and administrative contract 
procedures.  There is regret this issue occurred on our watch. We are confident that no school 
programming or staffing was adversely impacted by this matter.  In fact, the District continues to expand 
student opportunities, instructional programs and  the teacher workforce.  We have maintained a strong 
financial footing, as recognized by the S&P’s AA+ rating that we received a few weeks ago.”  

The Superintendent, Board, and select corporation staff members fully cooperated with state 
investigators to furnish requested information to the State Board of Accounts and the Indiana State 
Police. G-CCSC is grateful for the  SBOA’s quick reply and investigation.  The Board also wishes to thank 
the State Police investigators for their thorough approach during the process. 

Located in Greenfield, Indiana, Greenfield-Central has an enrollment of more than 4400 students and 
has an annual operating budget that exceeds $50 million.  G-CCSC is proud of its three Indiana 4-Star 
Schools (2018) and National Blue Ribbon Schools designation (2016 and 2017).  
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